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_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

Attention Grade 12’s – for CLC 12 there is a MANDATORY CHECK IN This Week during PLT 2 
on Wednesday March 1st– last names A – N, 
And on 
Thursday, March 2nd for last names O – Z in Room 501. 
 
Look around the school entrances for posters that show which students need to attend which 
day, as well check your email. Thank you! 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  
 
Sharks Minds Matter is holding a Mental Health Station tomorrow at the Williams lounge 
during lunch. They will be sharing and discussing about mental health for the new semester, 
passing out a few pocket-sized comforting gifts such as squishy toys and stickers; hopefully 
boosting their mood, relieving their anxieties, and allowing students to learn how to cope with 
stress in a healthy way. Come stop by and visit the booth! 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  
 

 
 

 

 


